21 November 2018

David Gibson
Team Leader

Social Infrastructure Assessments
Level 22, 320 Pitt Street
Sydney 2000

Dear David,

Re: Provision of affordable accommodation for UNSW Hall Residents

The residents of UNSW Hall will be accommodated in UNSW Village accommodation
from February 2019. UNSW Village is apartment style student accommodation located
next to UNSW Hall. It is managed by an external entity.

UNSW Estate Management, in consultation with the current UNSW Hall residents, are
developing a brief and looking at potential locations for a new UNSW Hall.

The UNSW Village accommodation is underdoing refurbishment in January to create a
more college like atmosphere, one of collaboration and security.

UNSW are subsiding the cost of this accommodation to maintain the current quota of
affordable accommodation on campus. The UNSW Village accommodation will provide
an additional 5 affordable beds.

Yours Sincerely,

d‘”,

Emily LaVigne
Development Manager
Estate Management

E: e.lavigne@unsw.edu.au
M: 0403 764 280
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